Ice Ages



Glacier

Have you ever heard the phrase "ice age"? It refers to a long period of time when glaciers and ice sheets cover large parts of the Earth. We are actually living in an ice age right now! This ice age began about 2.5 million years ago. Today, large areas of ice cover regions of Antarctica, the Arctic, and Greenland.

The climate changes multiple times during an ice age. It alternates between glacial periods and interglacial periods. During glacial periods of an ice age, temperatures are much colder than they are today. Ice sheets and glaciers expand, covering more of the planet. These periods can last tens of thousands of years. The last glacial period started about 120,000 years ago and ended about 11,500 years ago. During interglacial periods of an ice age, the average global temperature increases. Ice sheets and glaciers get smaller. The climate is warmer and wetter than it is during glacial periods. We are currently living in an interglacial period. It started about 11,500 years ago - when the last glacial period ended. During an ice age, glacial periods generally last much longer than interglacial periods.

Scientists don't completely understand what causes ice ages. But they do believe that one important factor is the amount of light Earth receives from the sun. When the northern part of the world receives less sunlight, temperatures drop, and more water freezes into ice. This can lead to the start of an ice age. When the northern part of the world receives more sunlight,

temperatures rise, and ice sheets melt. This can lead to the end of an ice age. However, there are other factors, too, including changes in the water flow of our oceans. Scientists are working to learn more about how different factors may cause an ice age to begin and end.



CIA World Factbook

The current ice age we're in is not the first the Earth has experienced. At least five major ice ages have occurred throughout Earth's history. The earliest one started over 2 billion years ago!

Name: Date:

- **1.** Throughout the Earth's history, there have been long periods of time when glaciers and ice sheets cover large parts of the Earth. What are these periods called?
 - A. dark ages
 - B. ice ages
 - C. cold ages
 - D. winter ages
- 2. The text describes and compares the glacial periods and interglacial periods of an ice age. What is one way these periods are different?
 - A. The average global temperature is lower during an interglacial period than a glacial one.
 - B. The average global temperature is higher during an interglacial period than a glacial one.
 - C. Interglacial periods normally last longer than glacial periods.
 - D. More of the Earth is covered by ice sheets during an interglacial period than a glacial one.
- **3.** The Earth has undergone many changes throughout its history. What information from the text best supports this statement?
 - A. The Earth may enter an ice age whenthe northern part of the world receives less sunlight.
 - B. During glacial periods, ice sheets and glaciers cover more of the Earth.
 - C. The Earth has had at least five major ice ages over billions of years.
 - D. Scientists are working to learn more about how different factors may cause an ice age to begin and end.
- **4.** Based on information in the text, what can be concluded about the Earth and the sunlight it received 2.5 million years ago?
 - A. The northern part of the Earth was receiving more sunlight.
 - B. The Earth was receiving the same amount of sunlight throughout its different parts.
 - C. The southern part of the Earth was receiving no sunlight.
 - D. The northern part of the Earth was receiving less sunlight.

- 5. What is the main idea of this text?
 - A. Today, large areas of ice cover regions of Antarctica, the Arctic, and Greenland.
 - B. Ice ages alternate between glacial and interglacial periods as the Earth's climate changes.
 - C. During an ice age, glacial periods generally last much longer than interglacial periods.
 - D. One important factor that may cause ice ages is the amount of light Earth receives from the sun.
- **6.** Read the following sentences from the text.

"During glacial periods of an ice age, temperatures are much colder than they are today. Ice sheets and glaciers expand, covering more of the planet."

Based on the text, what does the word "expand" mean?

- A. get bigger
- B. get smaller
- C. get warmer
- D. get lost
- **7.** Choose the answer that best completes this sentence.

Ice ages alternate between two different periods, _____ glacial periods and interglacial periods.

- A. namely
- B. on the other hand
- C. for example
- D. meanwhile

8. What happens when the northern part of the world receives less sunlight?
9. Describe two ways glacial periods compare to interglacial periods. Use information from the text to support your answer.
10. How might the way the Earth is today compare to the way it was 100,000 years ago? Use information from the text to support your answer.



Find the nouns in the following sentences.

Remember

• A Noun is a person, place, or thing.

Person John, Boy, Brother

Place School, NewYork, Store

Thing Pencil, Paper, Cat

Ex. My <u>brother</u> bought a <u>soda</u> at the <u>store</u>.

Person

Thing

Place

Ex) Jack is always sleepy. (Person)

Ex) I love playing at the park. (Place)

Ex) My new chair is shiny white. (Thing)

1) When are you going to the fair?

2) Last night I saw a comet.

3) I got those from the mall.

4) I wonder if I'll ever visit the moon.

5) Who sits in that desk?

6) We're buying a new car.

7) I love how our garden smells.

8) I broke my new pencil.

9) I caught six huge fish!

10) Kristine is always smiling.

11) I wonder what's in that present.

12) My dad is outside jogging.

13) That man is really strong.

14) I borrowed that from Sarah.

15) That bird is flying really high.

www.CommonCoreSheets.com

Answers

ex. Jack

ex Park

ex. Chair

3.

4.

7

8.

10

11.

12.

13.

14. _____

15.

WP10

Which is a better place to spend the day: the playground or the toy store? Why?

Make your case.

Write three paragraphs on a separate piece of paper using the prompt above.

© 2013 Best Teacher Resor

You may write on this page. Be sure to write three complete paragraphs.



Write each array as a multipication problem and solve.

1) 000000 00000 00000 00000

*** *** * * * * * * * ***

 $\triangle \triangle \triangle$

 $\triangle \triangle \triangle$

Answers

 $8 \times 7 = 56$

 4) ******** ***

×××××××× ×××××××× ×××××××× ××××××××

7) $\triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle$ $\triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle \triangle$

 \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond

 \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond

 \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond

 \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond \Diamond

 $\Diamond \Diamond \Diamond$ 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000 0000000000